

Newsletter

Jug 2004 Manny Bacon Post 1758

I need 20 guys to step up to the plate and pay there dues

We are over 2/3 the way to 100%. Please guys, I need about 21 more members to get there dues in. This is really all I ask of you as a member. What ever else you get involved in or don't is up to you. But I do ask that everybody gets there dues in as soon as possible. This affects the entire post and the sooner we get them in the sooner we can move on. Your efforts are appreciated and I thank those 2/3 that have paid. We now have 76 members. Last year we were at 100% by the end of Sept.!! WE CAN DO IT AGAIN!

SEPTEMBER Post Meeting MOVED

Next meeting is Sept.21 at 8pm. We had to move it to the 21st due to elections being held at the community center on the 14th.

NO MEETING ON THE 14TH

Ladies Auxiliary Unit 1758

Well its been a long time since anyone said that but its back!!! At the August meeting the post voted unanimously to start a Ladies Auxiliary. Actually the post had one years ago but it died out due to inactivity, now in a sure sign that the Post is moving forward, its come back to life. If anyone has any questions about eligibility or membership please contact Mrs. Barger at 845-227-5185. Good luck ladies!

Congratulations to Paul Corish , he was appointed our new Public Relations Officer. Also Dan Briscoe is now on the County Scouting Committee. Good luck to you both

John Boyle was presented with a legion medal for outstanding membership work by Commander Klock. Congratulations John you certainly deserve it.

A "thank you" from the County Commander.

"Special thanks to Manny Bacon Post 1758. At the Re-Organization meeting, Post 1758 stepped up and took on the full cost of the Castle Point monthly pizza parties. Their generosity and care for our less fortunate Veterans reflects the best qualities of the American Legion and the commitment of their Post to the ideals for which this organization was chartered."

Mike Tokarz, County Commander

Adjutants note: Our Commander donated the \$600.00 out of his own pocket in the posts name. Thanks again Neil. The above came from the County website.

COMMUNITY DAY

September 18th is Community Day. Anyone wishing to March in the parade please be at the Community Center at 10am. Also the Marines may be marching with us again as well. After the parade the color guard will move to the stage area for opening ceremonies. We have hats and raffle tickets to sell at our table provided and arranged for once again this year by Mrs Vinny Richards. Thanks Althea! This just keeps getting bigger for us every year so try and make an effort to attend.

Happy Birthday Marines

The Marine Corps League has graciously extended an invitation to the post to attend there "Birthday Ball" Nov 13th 7pm at the Rombout Fire House in Fishkill. Price is \$25.00 per person.

If you wish to attend please fill out the invitation and follow the payment and mailing instructions. Hope to see you there!

We will be marching in Beacon on the 26th, meet at Post 203 on Main St We will march with the Marines and Post 203 as one unit. Anyone wishing to march should be at Post 203 at

See you on the 18th